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Celebration Assembly     

 

Puffins – Blake & Joshua 

Gulls – Adelynn & Freya 

Kittiwakes – Noah, Eva, Millie & Kacey 

Gannets – Oliver & Skyler 
  

  

Bikability  

Some of the Year 5 children took part in 
Bikeability training, which is designed for the 
children to learn practical skills and 
understanding of how to cycle on today’s roads. 
The programme is designed to give the children 
confidence when cycling on the roads. It is 
something that we offer the upper KS2 children 
every year as road safety is so important. The 
year 6 will be doing theirs after SATs. 
 

 
Kwik Cricket 
Our Kwik Cricket team played in a tournament this 
week at Gypsey Road Sports Hall. They played 
well as a team and placed 3rd overall. Well done 
team. 
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Internet Safety                             

Do you need help managing your child’s device? You can use Google Family Link or Apple 
Family Sharing to help you depending on your child’s device. 
 

Google Family Link 
This is a parental control app from Google that lets you: 
- See activity reports showing how long they spend on each app. 
- Approve or block new app downloads. 
- Set screen time limits. 
- Find their location (using their device). 
You will need to download an app and then decide appropriate settings. 
https://families.google.com/familylink 
Apple Family Sharing 
You can set up Family Sharing in the settings of your device. Family Sharing allows you to: 
- Share Apple subscriptions. 
- Share purchases from the App Store.  
- Approve what children purchase/download. 
- Limit screen time.  
- Share locations and find devices. 
https://www.apple.com/uk/family-sharing/ 
 
You will probably know that Instagram is used to post photos and videos but did you know that it 
can also be used to message, voice/video call and send disappearing messages? Users can also 
upload to ‘Stories’ (which disappear after 24 hours), broadcast live and upload reels (short videos). 
You must be over 13 years of age to set up an account.  
To create an account, you must enter a date of birth (but it is not verified). When you set up an 
account for users under 16 years old, the account is set to Private. This is the recommended setting 
so that your child approves who follows them and sees their content. Even if your child’s profile is 
private, their bio (at the top of their profile) can still be seen by everyone. Check they have not 
included personal information here e.g. they should not be wearing their school uniform in their 
photo. Instagram includes several privacy settings, so go through these with your child and ensure 
they are set appropriately. Settings include: 
• Messages/Group chats – set who can message you/add you to groups. 
• Story replies – you can turn this off or choose who can message you. 
• Hidden words – turn this option on to hide comments/messages that may be offensive. You can 
also add your own custom words or emojis. 
Make sure your child understands that there is a risk that content they upload can be shared with 
others, without their permission, as other users can screenshot it. 
 

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend! 

https://families.google.com/familylink
https://www.apple.com/uk/family-sharing/

